
Date:-11.02.2022. 

 

 

Notice 

 

All the students of PG section are hereby notified that 

their offline classes of upcoming Semesters will 

commence from 17.02.2022., Thursday in the college 

campus. Therefore, all should report within 11am at the 

college premises. 

 

             Sd/- 
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